

Welcome back from winter break! A few reminders for this month

January 11th – Volunteers still needed to assist the New Year's Carnival – The event starts at 11am and should finish by 1230pm.

Sign up: tinyurl.com/ksmauinewyear

January 17th – Parent Session: Wellness through Balance – Challenge Success 6pm at the Charles Reed Bishop Learning Center on the High School Campus

January 21st – Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday – No School

January 25th – Charles Reed Bishop Day – Chapel Service

Financial Aid for 2019-2020 School Year Application Window: August 15, 2018 - February 28, 2019

The link for the TADS Financial Assessment is: https://forms.tads.com/org/kamehameha-schools/ks1920/

HO'OLAULEA CHAIRS STILL NEEDED!! \$25 Class Dues are still being collected as well.

And lastly, any parents interested with being a part of the PTSO Board next year please let us know! Mahalo!